National Security Bureau

 $https://en.bbn.gov.pl/en/news/35, Head-of-National-Security-Bureau-meets-the-Ambassador-of-the-Russian-Federation. \\html$

10.04.2024, 04:15

30.09.2009

Head of National Security Bureau meets the Ambassador of the Russian Federation

On Wednesday 30 September, Minister Aleksander Szczyglo received the Ambassador of the Russian Federation to Poland Mr. Vladimir Grinin, who asked the Head of NSB for meeting.

Subjects discussed related to the European security and arms control as well as disarmament. Other issues raised concerned historical policy and how important – for the north eastern regions of Poland – is the agreement on sailing on the Vistula Lagoon, signed on 1st September during the visit paid by Prime Minister V. Putin to Poland.



NSB

Moreover, during the meeting, Ambasador Grinin handed to Minister Szczyglo Russian National Security Strategy until 2020.

Tweetnij